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The authors have thoroughly and appropriately addressed the reviewer’s comments. I therefore
recommend the manuscript for publication and only suggest one smaller technical correction:

e Section 3.4: The heading currently reads “Discussion”. I suggest renaming this section for two
reasons. First, the title ”Discussion” suggests that the discussion of the results is limited to
3.4. However, results are evaluated and discussed in other parts of section 3 as well. Second,
new results are presented in subsection 3.4 (e.g. table 3 and figure 12). A new heading should
refer to the topic of the sub-section — i.e. “Implications for Capacity Factors/Annual Energy”
production or similar.



